***** News Corporation



February 25, 2010

Ms. Donna Rice Hughes President and Chairman Enough Is Enough 746 Walker Road, Suite 116 Great Falls, VA 22066

Dear Ms. Hughes:

MySpace has been pleased to be a long time supporter of Enough Is Enough (EIE) and its new Internet Safety 101 program, which plays an important role in supporting our common goal of Internet safety.

As a leading social networking site, we share your commitment to educating parents on the important role they must play in teaching their children how to navigate the web safely. We commend your efforts as a pioneer and leader in the fight against online dangers, and we believe the Internet Safety 101 program is an innovative and effective educational tool that will benefit the states EIE is seeking to extend the program to.

Thank you for all you do in this important area of online safety education. We are proud to work together with you to provide a safer and more secure environment for all MySpace and Internet users.

Sincerely,

Hemanshu Nigam

Senior Vice Present and Chief Security Officer